T Syabhrial

From: Matthew D. Spitznagle <Spitznagle_Matthew_D@cat.com>
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2017 3:10 PM
To: clarence.lim@mbfh.com.my; d.prasad@carptrac.com.fj;

rob.siegrist@energypower.com.au; marcel.heijkoop@energypower.com.au;
darren.sandford@goughcat.co.nz; grant.kirchmann@goughcat.co.nz;
jfmartin@tahitibull.pf; kittichan.bunt@metrocat.com; prateep.prec@metrocat.com;
laometro@metrocat.com; suriya.akdh@metrocat.com; rldancel@monark-cat.com;
rlchu@monark-cat.com; Erwin Muljosantoso; T Syahrial;
kwok.yew.hoe@simedarby.com; tan.yew.koon@simedarby.com;
ho.kah.huat@tractors.simedarby.com.sg;
sean.ang.honghock@tractors.simedarby.com.sg; mikefogarty@phuthaicat.com.vn;
mannguyens@phuthaicat.com.vn; nvramalingam@gmmcoindia.com;
shyamal.c@gmmcoindia.com; arvind.rishi@tiplindia.com;
anurag.kakkar@tilindia.com; tareque.ahammod@banglacat.com;
rasheed.anjuman@banglacat.com; manjulapsd@ute.lk; ranil@ute.lk;
tmw@msptl.com.mm; kkw@msptl.com.mm

Cc: B Shivakumar; Ben Tan; Ricky Goh; Sankaranarayanan Venkataraman; Sumitpant;
Teck Sing Ang; H C Sudarshan; Eugene Khaw

Subject: Invitation Sept 19-21 - LEP GM & SM Meeting in Singapore

Greetings,

It is my pleasure to extend this invitation to you for participation in the upcoming Large Electric Power General
Manager and Sales Manager meeting in Singapore. Invitees are the GM and SM for all South Asia & Australasia
Large Electric Power (LEP) Dealers. The dates for the meeting are as follows -

Tue Sept 19 - Travel in, h'orderves and drinks in the evening.
Wed Sept 20 - full day agenda, dinner in the evening.
Thu Sep 21 - half day agenda, flights 4pm or after.

We are still working on the detailed agenda and hotel information and they will be sent out in the coming days. To
make the meeting more meaningful, we encourage your ideas & thoughts on the possible topics to be included for our
discussions.

While Caterpillar will provide an update on NPI/Products, Sales, Marketing, Product Support and other topics of
relevance, we expect that the larger focus of the meeting would be to provide an opportunity for you to discuss with
other dealers and Caterpillar on common topics of interest, issues & concerns. Additionally during the course of the
meeting we will explore the interest of re launching the DAT.

We are excited for your participation in this meeting and look forward to hearing your ideas on topics of interest.

Please contact your Territory Manager or myself if you need any clarification at this stage. Thanks in advance.....

Best Regards,
Matt

Matt Spitznagle | Sales Director - AUA & South Asia | Caterpillar Large Electric Power
(+65) 6828 7135 | Mob (+65) 9827 5787 | spitznagle_matthew_d@cat.com | www.catelectricpowerinfo.com




